
:Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE BUILDING 
2Jalla.lz:h/x.aJ 

November 29, 1950 

You were certainly a most gracious host to the Air 
Force Academy Site Selection Board and to me e I thoroughly enjoyed 
the reminiscing and the excellent dinner at the Fort Worth Club .. 
This fun and fellowship pleased me very much as did the beautiful 
pistol-lighter with which I have had much fun going "berserk" with 
my office assistants . I also want to thank you for including me as 
one of your guests and for the very comfortable room accom.~odations 
which I had at the Club. 

I am SQre that the Board was impressed with our 
Grapevine Site. Certainly it is my hope that this will be the site 
ultimately selected. Your good work will have assisted immeasurably .. 

I am 
Again may I thank you. ~ith kind personal regards, 


